
November 2019 
Dear parents and carers,  

 

As we draw closer to Christmas, here’s a reminder of the important events 
to keep in mind. PAM will not be performing at the Festive Reception this year. This is 
due to a change in the format of the event.  

Please keep the 27th November (PAM Winter Concert) and the 4th December (PAM 
Carolling at Waterloo) in the diary and make sure to bring along friends and family! 

There will be more exciting performances to look out for in the new year. 

SAVE THE DATES! 
 

• NEW! Thursday 21st November — Rehearsal for Singing at Waterloo 

Station 

 6:30-7:45pm 

Please make a special note of this, as this is a new date! We will be doing a short extra 

session to practise for our very important  
 

• Wednesday 27th November — Winter Concert 

Children should arrive for PAM at the normal time of 6:30pm to rehearse. The concert 

will start at 7:45pm. Bring as many of your family and friends as you can! Afterwards, 

we’ll have a celebratory feast downstairs! 

 

• Wednesday 4th December — Singing at Waterloo Station,  

 6:00-8:00pm 

PAM is part of the charity, Pembroke House, and fees are heavily subsidised. Every year 

we sing at a nearby station to raise money for PAM. This year, we are singing at Waterloo 

underground station and we will meet there in the evening (not at Pembroke House).  

 

Contacting us 

This year, Shem will be available at Pembroke House every Friday from 9-3 if you have 

any PAM-related queries. James is also at Pembroke House five days a week and can be 

contacted on the office number or the PAM mobile, or just drop by the office! Please 

check that you have the new PAM mobile phone number: 07307 864725 

 

Best wishes 

James and Shem 

n
e

w
sl

e
tt

e
r 

PAM mobile number: 07307 864725 

E-mail: shem.jarrold@pembrokehouse.org.uk 

Pembroke House tel: 020 7703 3803 


